
 
In an effort to provide a safe shopping experience for our customers,  

we have implemented new procedures to comply with  
State recommendations regarding Covid-19. 

 
 

• We will have two hand sanitizing stations. One located in the center, front 
entrance of the market and the other at the front counter where customers will 
check out. 

 
• In order to protect our customers and employees, we will be wearing masks and 

gloves.  
 

• We will monitor and limit the amount of customers shopping inside the market 
and greenhouses. Customers are asked to practice social distancing by 
maintaining 6 Feet between each other while shopping. We will have tape on the 
floor near the register to encourage this distancing upon checkout. 

 
• We are offering car side pick-up for those customers who do not feel comfortable 

coming into the market. You can call the market during business hours (8am to 
6pm) to place an order. A weekly list of available items will be listed on our 
website sorbellogirls.com. One hour after receiving the call, your order should be 
ready for car side pick-up. Simply beep the horn and one of our staff will greet 
you at the car. We are equipped to take several forms of payment. We accept 
Cash, Credit/ATM Cards, Apple Pay and Google Pay.  
 

• We are offering delivery to those customers who are elderly or immune deficient 
and are unable to leave their homes. (We will be delivering within a 5 mile 
radius. We may be able to make distance exceptions on an individual basis 
depending on staff availability) 
 

 
As a small family business in operation since 1961, we appreciate the on-going support of our 

loyal customer base and will strive to continue to provide high quality, fresh fruits and 
vegetables, as well as, friendly service during this unprecedented time in our country.  
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